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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR DE BLASIO 

 

“We welcome the update from the Governor, and commit to working with him to identify 

reforms and efficiencies. Both the City and the State have a long-term interest in strengthening 

the financial status, and preserving the quality, of our public higher education and our Medicaid 

systems. We look forward to a coordinated effort.” 
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